
 

SAPC e-Note: EXTERNAL INTEGRATED SUMMATIVE ASSESSMENT (EISA) 

WORKSHOP FOR PHARMACIST’S ASSISTANT (BASIC) – 24 JANUARY 2025 

  
Dear Pharmacist’s Assistant,  
 
The South African Pharmacy Council (SAPC) will be conducting a virtual EISA workshop using Microsoft 
Teams on Friday, 24 January 2025, from 12h00 to 15h00. Please book for the workshop by completing 
the form found at this link: https://forms.office.com/r/dm7Ak35eJf .  
 
The Practice EISA papers can be accessed on the following link   
https://www.pharmcouncil.co.za/Learner_Assessment.  
 
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact SAPC at psp.eisa@sapc.za.org. 

 

Yours sincerely,   

    
Vincent Tlala 
Registrar/CEO   
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